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Manager's Introduction

As the summer months unfold, our care home has been buzzing with a multitude of
meaningful activities and events tailored to enrich the lives of all our residents. We
welcome you to delve into the latest newsletter and read all about our latest
happenings within our home...

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

With excitement,

Maxine Kinnoch
Home Manager

Save The Dates

Wednesday 14th August at 6.30pm - Relatives Meeting, featuring a showcase of
our home and resources, accompanied by the signature Boclair style, with wine as
an essential component!

Saturday 17th August from 10.00am to 4.00pm - Hairdressing Fundraiser, more
details in poster (section below). 

Friday 30th August, 7.00pm until late - Bingo Night! In 2023 we had a wonderful
Bingo Night and we are having this again with great excitement with some wonderful
prizes up for grabs!
 

Fundraising For Make-A-Wish

We hope you can join us in supporting this very worthy cause, click here to read
more about the charity: https://www.make-a-wish.org.uk/

All are very welcome - below is a photo of Linda with her beautiful model!

We have been having a massive focus on a charity close to our hearts and have
been raising money for the Make-a-Wish Foundation - please feel free to leave a
donation in the collection areas.

Our residents completed a sponsored walk in Mudock Park which we named the
'Muddy Mugdock Walk'! Fortunately the weather stayed dry and we all enjoyed going
back in time and some had sandwiches in the boot! We raised a whopping £255!

However, it has not stopped there! We have some really phenomenal things
happening. We have raffles at our front door and tickets are available from our
Activity Staff. We also had a Schools Out raffle and fun packed hamper, this was
won by Fiona, one of the night shift carers! Congratulations!

Summer Sunshine

So what a busy time we are having in Boclair! The sun is shining... now and again,
and we are making the most of this! We have our garden looking wonderful and the
garden committee has been working hard to finish the planter dedicated to Dot who
turned 100 in April. As you can see it is now in full bloom!

Recent Activities

We have the up-and-coming sporting games in conjunction with Erskine Care Home
and we have been working hard with the Javelin and throwing techniques. It is so
important to stay active both mentally and physically. Well done!

 
Wimbledon has also been massive focus for our sports men and women in the
home. We celebrated in true Boclair style, with Prosecco and strawberries galore.

Not forgetting our much loved pamper sessions, you know what they say, 'when you
look good, you feel good!'.  

Pampers & Champers! Looking good ladies!
 

Staff Recognition

We have recognised hard work with staff receiving values awards. Karen and Tony
both received one this month and were recognised for all their hard work and
dedication to the home and our residents. Massive thank you to all who submitted
nominations and please continue to do so.
 
We have welcomed some new team members in all departments - Michael, Jolly and
Bridget have joined our Care Team; two new staff nurses, Laura and Clare; a new
Clinical Lead, Fiona, and new Domestic Staff, Carolann and Mary. 

Massive congratulations to Sunita and Yamuna who passes their osces with flying
colours and are now an essential part of our Nursing Team! The Team continues to
grow as does our home, Boclair is always welcoming and filled with contentment and
joy.
 

Keep In Touch

Make sure to check out the Boclair Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
 

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

We have recently been upgraded on www.carehome.co.uk and now have a score of
9.9 (at time of writing). We really appreciate any reviews of our service, many

thanks.

Google Reviews

Thank you for taking the time to review Boclair. 
 

Copyright © 2024 Boclair Care Home, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

https://mailchi.mp/boclaircare/summer-2024-quarterly-newsletter?e=1d4c17e326
https://www.boclaircare.co.uk/
http://eepurl.com/h9tb15
https://www.make-a-wish.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/boclaircarehome/
https://www.facebook.com/boclaircarehome/
https://www.carehome.co.uk/review-submit/65432246285
https://www.carehome.co.uk/review-submit/65432246285
https://g.page/r/CVCE42Ar4E6kEAg/review
https://www.facebook.com/boclaircarehome/
https://www.boclaircare.co.uk/
https://www.chitchatmarketing.co.uk/
https://boclaircare.us12.list-manage.com/profile?u=767ba65b7fc0c720172b0b329&id=5e32c24c6b&e=1d4c17e326
https://boclaircare.us12.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=767ba65b7fc0c720172b0b329&id=5e32c24c6b&t=b&e=1d4c17e326&c=e51abf0638
https://login.mailchimp.com/signup/email-referral/?aid=767ba65b7fc0c720172b0b329

